
Good afternoon Forestville Families,  

On Thursday, April 21st at 6:00 p.m., Forestville Central School District 
will be holding a public informational meeting and presentation to tell 
you more about the proposed Capital Project.  Residents will be asked to 
vote on the proposed capital project on Tuesday, May 17th.  For more 
information about the proposed Capital Project be sure to join us on 
April 21st in the High School Library at 6:00 p.m. 

Members of our Long-Range Planning Committee as well as experts 
from the companies have been collaborating with will be available for 
questions and answers.  Feel free to join us on April 21st at 6:00 in the 
High School Library. 

 

Our District Newsletter is posted to our website and provides more 
information about the proposed Capital Project.  Thank you for your 
continued support. 


